
Question on Notice 
No. 1593 

Asked on 28 October 2009 
 
MR LANGBROEK asked the Premier and Minister for the Arts (MS BLIGH) -  
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to the Chamber of Commerce and Industry, Queensland (CCIQ) report 
titled ‘Blueprint for fighting Queensland’s over-regulation’— 
 
Will the Premier advise the government’s response to this report and what the Premier 
is doing to rectify what the CCIQ calls ‘the most onerous regulatory regime in 
Australia’? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I refer the Honourable Member to the Treasurer’s letter of 16 October 2009 to the 
President of the Chamber of Commerce and Industry Queensland which outlines the 
government’s response to this report. A copy of this letter is at Attachment A. 
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